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September 25, 2024 
 
 
Notification Regarding Changes to Chromo-LAL Reagent Hazard Information 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to inform you of important updates to the labeling of our Chromo-LAL 
reagent packaging. As part of our continued commitment to safety and compliance, we 
have made significant changes to the hazard information associated with this product. 
 
We have updated the hazard and precautionary statements to better align with the product 
safety data sheet (SDS) and to provide clearer and more comprehensive information 
regarding the safe handling and use of the Chromo-LAL reagent. These changes are 
designed to enhance your understanding of the potential hazards and to promote safer 
practices in your laboratory environment. 
 
The changes will more accurately reflect the potential risks associated with the reagent and 
offer clearer guidance on safe handling, storage, and disposal practices. 
 
Ensuring the safety of your team and the integrity of your work is our top priority, and we 
believe these changes will contribute to that goal. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information regarding these updates, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to us at custservice@acciusa.com. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 

Associates of Cape Cod, Inc.(ACC) 


